Lower Township Elementary School District

2025 - 2026 Kindergarten and Preschool Registration

Now accepting Registration for 3, 4 and 5 year olds.

By Appointment ONLY
Please Call 609-884-9430

If your child is currently attending preschool at Mitnick or Memorial you
do NOT have to register for next year.

In order to register for the 3-YEAR-OLD PRESCHOOL PROGRAM, your child MUST be
(3) years old on or before October 1, 2025.

In order to register for the 4-YEAR-OLD PRESCHOOL PROGRAM, your child MUST be
(4) years old on or before October 1, 2025.

In order to register for KINDERGARTEN, your child MUST be (5) years old on or before
October 1, 2025.
PLEASE NOTE: All applicants MUST reside in Lower Township to be eligible.

Please stop by Memorial School - 2600 Bayshore Road to pick up your
Registration Packet and to make an appointment.

Child Find:
If you are concerned your preschool child is developing or learning differently, you can call your district to

request an evaluation for preschool special education and related services. For more information call: (LTES
Child Study Team 609-884-9440).

If you have any questions, please call (609) 884-9430







